
DATE:  April 13, 2021

TOPIC:  StudioGC Presents Grade 5 and Specials Furniture at Rutledge Hall

PREPARED BY:  Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
The District is approaching a third summer of facilities work guided by StudioGC. During 

the two previous summers, grade 3 and grade 4 classroom furniture was replaced. New 

furniture for grade 5 and special classes is scheduled for the upcoming summer. 

Fiscal Impact:
$162,092

$242,900 was the estimate on the Master Facilities Plan

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Facilities Committee concurs to recommend 

to the Board of Education to approve this contract from StudioGC Architecture and Interiors 

for Grade 5 and Specials Furniture in the amount of $162,092 to be installed in the summer 

of 2021.

Executive Summary
Facilities Committee Meeting


